To:

Members of staff

From:

Mr. B. Molley

Subject:
Using the darkroom and studio facilities

Date:

27 October 2005

Because of many questions how to use staff privileges, we remind that:

· all members of staff are allowed to use the darkroom and studio facilities free of charge if they have not been booked by customers

· this privileges are for staff only, not for their family, friends etc.

· don’t book darkroom and studio facilities unless you pay

· all materials used must be paid

· darkroom and studio must be tidied up after use

Please remember that use of this facilities is your privilege, so don’t abuse it! 
